
Good Afternoon Eagle Parents, this is Dr. Chavis, the Proud Principal of the William G. Enloe Magnet 

High School calling with your weekly updates.  Each week, I will provide you with updates for the 

upcoming week on Sunday afternoon.  In the event that you miss the call, please visit the Enloe website 

(at enloehs.wcpss.net) to obtain a written transcription of the voicemail.  These notes are generally 

uploaded the Monday following the phone message. 

Are you ready for the 2016-17 school year?  I know that our teachers have worked diligently in 

preparation of your students’ arrival on Monday.  They have spent a week in professional learning and 

engagement as we take on the Building Community in our classrooms and beyond, taking on Block 

Scheduling and high academic standards and expectations.  Our custodians have spent the summer 

preparing the buildings and grounds so that students can focus on learning.  Our support team, to include 

our front office, cafeteria, bus drivers and all others, are ready to serve you and your students, to ensure a 

successful transition to this school year!  

On Monday, August 29, the first day of school, students will be able to begin arriving on campus at 6:55 

am.  Prior to that time, the building will not be open.  Once doors open at 6:55 am, students are allowed in 

the cafeteria, West Gym Lobby and the Atrium only.  Please reiterate that to your student.  The 

instructional day officially begins at 7:25 am.  All students on Day 1 will need to report directly to their 

1A class.  These same guidelines will be followed each day with the exception of alternating between A 

and B day schedules.  School will end at 2:25 pm each day.  The first few days of school usually brings 

various circumstances and situations in which we try to account for, but we ask for your patience as some 

scheduling with transportation and other needs may need to be worked out.  We will ensure safety 

transport of your students to and from school. 

Transportation: 

-Transportation is strongly encouraging every student that is eligible for transportation to register 

online at wcpss.net, click on the Transportation link, and click on Bus Rider Registration to 

begin the process. Please print a copy of the confirmation page with the confirmation number for 

your child to bring to school for verification to receive a pass to ride the bus. 

 

-Joint custody changes will not be accepted until after the first 20 school days have passed. 

 

-If a student has questions about their assigned route, teachers will be in the West Gym Lobby to 

assist any student during their assigned lunch. 

 

-Any questions, call AP Joshua Mallory at 919-856-7863. 
 

Events for the Week: 

Tuesday, August 30 

 Women’s Golf vs. Sanderson at 3:30 pm 

 Women’s Tennis vs. Leesville at 3:30 pm 

 JV/V Volleyball @ Green Hope at 4:30 pm 

 V Soccer vs. Southeast Raleigh @ 6 pm 

 



Wednesday, August 31 

 Women’s Tennis @ Sanderson at 3:30 pm. 

 JV/V Volleyball @ Knightdale at 4:30 pm 

 Cross Country @ Millbrook at 6 pm. 

 V Soccer @ Knightdale at 6 pm. 

 JV Football vs. Rolesville at 6:30 pm. 

 

Thursday, September 1 

 JV/V Volleyball vs. Sanderson at 4:30 pm. 

 Varsity Football @ Rolesville at 7 pm. 

 

Please continue to follow us on Twitter and Facebook @EnloeMagnetHS 
 

 #WeAreEnloe 


